
NOTICE 

CRAWFORD COUNTY IS 

SEEKING APPLICATIONS FOR AN                        

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF THE  

COMMISSION ON AGING                                        
The Crawford County Commission on Aging Board is seeking an Executive Director of 

the Commission on Aging.  The preferred applicant will possess strong communication 

skills and problem-solving ability with an interest in community service.  Candidates 

should have managerial/professional experience in human services.  Additional 

information can be found at www.crawfordco.org.  Interested candidates should submit 

their resume to Paul Compo, Crawford County Administrator, at 200 W. Michigan Ave., 

Grayling, MI  49738 or via email, pcompo@crawfordco.org.  The deadline for 

consideration is 4:00 pm on Wednesday 11/27/24.  Crawford County is an Equal 

Opportunity Employer. 
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